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BREAZEALE, SACHSE & WILSON WELCOMES  
ATTORNEY REBECCA S. HELVESTON TO BATON ROUGE OFFICE 

 
Breazeale, Sachse & Wilson, L.L.P. (BSW) is excited to welcome a new attorney to the Baton 
Rouge office. Rebecca S. Helveston has joined the firm’s Healthcare section. 
 
Rebecca S. Helveston practices in the area of healthcare. Before joining BSW, Rebecca worked 
at the Adams and Reese law firm in Baton Rouge. She was employed in the areas of 
government relations, public utility regulation, administrative law and healthcare. In August of 
2016, she was selected for the Louisiana State Bar Association’s 2016-2017 Leadership Class.  
 
Rebecca received her Juris Doctor from Louisiana State University Paul M. Hebert Law Center 
in 2013. She also earned her Masters of Business Administration from the Louisiana State 
University Flores MBA program in 2013. Rebecca received her Bachelor of Science in Finance 
with a specialization in Internal Audit from Louisiana State University in 2008. Prior to attending 
law school, Rebecca worked as an auditor at Postlethwaite & Netterville in New Orleans, 
Louisiana.  
 
BSW was founded in Baton Rouge in 1928. Today, BSW has almost 70 attorneys serving the 
legal and business needs of people and companies throughout Louisiana. The firm has offices 
in Baton Rouge and New Orleans. For more information, please contact Margaret A. Martin, 
225-376-3640. 
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